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This is simply another power grab by the state to limit, block, derail, or otherwise 

prevent local parents and school boards from choosing instructional material for their 

students BECAUSE the STATE knows better than parents and local school boards 

what their children should be learning. MORE, deeper and continued  parental 

involvement at the local level is needed to  improve the quality of our children's 

education.  With Oregon at the bottom of the heap in terms of quality of public 

education,parents should not have their input further devalued.This bill disempowers 

parents and discourages local involvement by taking away local control, 


